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Rotary Meeting  
Greenhouse Cafe - Pearl River, New York 

Date: March 28th 2013 
 
 

Ask not what your Rotary club can do for you ask what you can do 
for your Rotary club. Little big John rang the bell to start 
today's meeting he told Ed Reynolds to do the pledge of allegiance 
followed by Jaya Jaya pants on fire with the invocation.  Jeffrey  
advised us that Nyack's 90th anniversary is April 19 see him for 
all the info he has one full table of Pearl River Rotarians and 
would like to have another. Mark Junior let us know six months late 

that our friend Patricia from Haiti has sent us a thank you card 
with a lovely picture of the children. Pres. John announced he's 
working on a CPR course for the club details to follow. Jim Murphy 
Attended the president Elect training seminar he was impressed and 
is looking forward to being next year's president and promised 
everyone that he will get all the information and be on top of 
everything for his presidency good luck Jim. Mike Seidenfrau from 
Valley cottage Congers club announced for the second year in a row 
he is running in a half marathon. He is running to earn money for 
hospice he is offering a 50-50 ticket for the closet guess as to 
how long his run will take. Half the proceeds to hospice have to 
the the winner. Thank you Mike for the wonderful work you do for 
hospice and the rotary. Ed the fish quietly did his queen of hearts 
Joe  Beckerle picked the king of demons. It was nice to see Roger 
Ackerman visiting from southern New Jersey hoping and praying and 
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hanging onto his boat as hurricane Sandy gave them a shot in the head but Roger is 
strong and will survive and keep his canoe afloat. Rob Magrino brought Pat Loftus 
here come the judge from Orangetown as a guest and of course Mike was visiting 
from Congers Valley cottage club. There were no anniversaries this week but 
everybody was thinking of Ron Beckerle  celebrating March 30 looking up to heaven 
and having him looking down to us he is missed dearly. Mark Griffith celebrates 
April 3 and Charlotte I don't even know if she's in the club Madigan also 
celebrates April 3 has anyone even seen Charlotte. And of course none other than 
Yours truly  your ace bulletin editor Andrew Marchfeld celebrating his birthday on 
March 31 congratulations and thank you all. It was also announced that career day 
is April 5 contact Francine Maguire of the PTA 845 620 9606 so far Ed Fisher and 
Rob Magrino have signed up we need more club members to do this wonderful project. 
Happy bucks today was done by Nancy Semper Fi Marine Bergerman everybody wished 
everybody a happy Easter happy Passover and hope for good spring weather to 
finally be upon us.  

Today's program was brought to us by George Westphal. 
Jean Barlow Has written a child's book about vision. It's 
a combination picture book story book braille and CD with 
music it's good from pre-K to nine years old. She got the 
vision for the book when reading a  poem.It teaches 
tolerance understanding for those that have a problem 
with vision. It teaches kids to see with their hands 
their heart and 
their eyes the 
book tells a 
story of 3 
children with 

glasses with a patch and also one who was 
blind. It tells the story that is okay to 
need glasses it's okay to have a patch 
over your eyes and it is okay to be 
blind. She also made reference to the 
fact that many national restaurant chains 
today have menus in braille. Thank you 
Jean for a very wonderful and educational 
program for our Rotary club. The four-way 
test was butchered by Jay Helman. Thank 
you very much for your time this is your 
ace bulletin editor signing off and wishing me  a happy birthday yours in Rotary 
till next time. 
 

Sent from my iPhone Andrew Marchfeld= 
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